
Message from the steering committee 
The Nordic 15’MTU&IDA SC decided on 03/09/2024 that 15’MTU in the 
Intraday will not go-live in January*. Instead Nordic parties are looking at 
March as go-live together with other SIDC parties. This should secure 
readiness and ability to properly test local systems, regional systems and 
both internal and external borders. 
 
The exact dates for when capacity on the Nordic borders will transition to a 
15-minute MTU in the Day-Ahead and Intraday markets are currently being 
finalized. It’s expected the final planning to be completed during October, 
and the dates will be announced in connection with the Market Coupling 
Consultative Group (MCCG) meeting on 08/11/2024. 
 
*Note: this is true for all Nordic internal & external borders, apart from 
Estlink which will transition to 15’MTU ID in January 2025. 

 


